
 

   HIMACHAL PRADESH  

     PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION. 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM                    Dated: 16-07-2020 

 

Apropos to advertisement No. 15/2018 {Item No (II),  published in 

‘The Tribune’ and ‘Amar Ujala’ on 8
th

 December, 2018 and detailed 

advertisement uploaded on Commission’s website 

(http://www.hppsc.hp.gov.in/hppsc/), it is notified for information of all 

concerned that the post of Pharmaceutical Chemist, Class-II (Non-Gazetted), at 

DTL(Drug Testing Laboratory), Joginder Nagar, Distt. Mandi, H.P. has been 

withdrawn by the Government of Himachal Pradesh.  

 

  Sd/-   

                                                                                        (Ashutosh Garg) IAS,  

                                                                                                  Secretary,  

                                                                               H.P. Public Service Commission  

    Ph. No. 0177-2623786 
 


